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NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
Date: February 28, 2023 
 
Andy Stallings 
Columbine Hills Construction, LLC. 
PO Box 2369 
Silverthorne, CO 80498 
 
Re: Frisco Bay Marina Boat Ramp Turnaround Drainage Improvements Contract Award 
 
Dear Mr. Stallings: 
 
Thank you for submitting a bid for the Town of Frisco’s FRISCO BAY MARINA BOAT RAMP 
TURNAROUND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS. 
 
Your firm has been selected as the successful Bidder, and accordingly, this letter is your Notice 
of Award for the contract amount of $519,092.00 for the above mentioned project.  
 
Enclosed please find an original and duplicate original Construction Agreement.  Please review 
and sign both, then within ten (10) days return one copy to me along with your Payment Bond 
and Performance Bonds, each in the full amount of the Contract Price, as well as your Certificate 
of Insurance in the amounts required by the Agreement.  When dating these documents, make 
sure all dates on all documents are the same.  Return all the documents at the same time, in the 
same envelope. 
 
Upon receipt of the fully executed copy of the Construction Agreement, as well as all bonding 
and insurance documents the Town will send you a Notice to Proceed. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email me at AddisonC@townoffrisco.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Addison Canino 
Asst. Public Works Director, Project Manager 
Town of Frisco, CO, Public Works 












